
The Bookstore would like to welcome all administrative 

professionals to join us for continental breakfast on  

Wednesday, April 27, 2011.  We are pleased to show our 

appreciation for all your hard work and dedication towards 

the college community.  Please join us at the Bookstore.  

Date: April 27, 2011 

Time: 9:30A.M. 

Second Floor of the Brighton Campus 

 

ADMINISTRATIVE PROFESSIONALS 

DAY 


